August 28, 2023

Marcello Reale
P.O.Box 163
Andes, NY 13731

Chris Aguirre

Andes Central School
85 Delaware Ave.
Andes, NY 13731

Dear Mr. Aguirre.

I am writing to formally resign from my positions as the Spanish teacher and Athletic Director at
the Andes Central School, effective Wednesday, August 30, 2023. This decision has not been
made lightly, and I have taken time to carefully consider this decision.

I want to thank you, the administration, and my fellow educators for the invaluable experiences -
and memories I have gained during my tenure at the Andes Central School. I am grateful for the ‘
professional growth and relationships I have developed here.
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Please let me know if there are any specific tasks or responsibilities you would like me to
address, and I am more than willing to assist in any way I can to support the school during the
transition.

Once again, I want to express my gratitude for the opportunities I have had at the Andes Central
School. I wish the school success and growth in the years to come.

Marcello Reale



